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Dear Judiciary Members, 
 
I have been a lifelong Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the following bills to be recorded: H5436, 
H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891. I have been a lifelong Democrat but I am now unaffiliated due 
to the absence of,  Common Sense, the “Power  Grab”, and the continual constant erosion of my lawful Constitutional 
2A rights in this state using rear mongering. It’s embarrassing for the State but also the Nation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Newton 
Cranston 
 


